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City of Bloomington: Bloomington Digital Underground Advisory Committee 
 
 Date of Record: December 2, 2004 
 
 Prepared By: Matt Nagle, ITS/SPEA Intern 
 Prepared Date: December 2, 2004 
 
Summary 
 

Bloomington Underground Advisory Committee meeting not held Thursday December 2, 2004 
because no updates available on project status. Next meeting scheduled for January 6, 2005. 


